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Dear Parent/Carer,         12th July 2024 

 
Year 6- End of Year Arrangements 

As we near the end of the year, we are looking forward to celebrating our achievements and 
sharing them with you. This letter will detail the arrangements for the Leavers assembly and the 
last day.  

Disco 

On Tuesday 16th July, Year 6 will have an end of year disco. This will take place during school 
hours: 2-3pm. If your child would like to bring a change of clothes for the disco, please ensure 
this is brought in in a labelled bag for them to change into after lunch. Children are allowed to 
bring in a snack for the disco to share if they would like. 

‘The Greatest Show’ performance 

On Wednesday 17th July, we would like you to come to school at 9.15am to watch our end of 
year show: The Greatest Show. Each household will be provided with 2 tickets to the 
performance. If you require more tickets, please speak to your child’s class teacher. You must not 
take photos or recordings of the child during the show.  

Leavers assembly 

On Friday 19th July, we would like you to come to school at 9.15am to watch our final Year 6 
assembly. We will look back over the last few years at Hunslet Moor, sharing memories of the 
pupils and celebrating their successes. Each household will be provided with 2 tickets to the 
assembly. If you require more tickets, please speak to your child’s class teacher. You must not 
take photos of the child during the assembly but there will be an opportunity to stay behind 
afterwards to take photos of your child.  

Signing shirts 

It is tradition for children leaving their education setting to sign school shirts and to keep them 
as a memento. Please bring a clean, white school shirt or polo shirt in a bag with your child’s 
name on. We will organise your child’s friends to sign their shirt, which they will then bring 
home with them in the bag. If you have a good permanent pen, like a sharpie, and would like 
your child to bring that then that is also fine.  

Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to say farewell and wish you and your child the 
best of luck in their future careers.  

Yours Faithfully,  

Ms Burdett 

Head of Year 5 and 6 


